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AUTUMN ACTIVITIES :

Making firework pictures 

This half term, we have been

learning about autumn; we have

noticed changes in our

environment, such as the leaves

falling from the trees and

changing colour. We have also

learnt about festivals and events

in autumn, such as fireworks night

and Diwali, and making some

crafts. 

Then, we will be learning about

Christmas, and you will be invited

to our Christmas show. 

 

Some activities that we have

been doing include: 

 Making rangoli patterns 

Please encourage your child to walk or scoot to

the nursery. This will help them maintain an

active, healthy lifestyle and develop strength

and stamina. As your child walks, they are

developing the gross motor skills they need to

sit on the carpet and become an effective

writer in the future. 

Walking with their adult encourages

communication, interaction and eye contact,

which contributes to brain development and will

assist your child with developing their speech

and language skills.

WALKING TO NURSERY:



RHYME AND SIGN OF THE
WEEK:

Star Light, Star Bright 

Twinkle, Twinkle Light Star 

Zoom, Zoom, Zoom 

Sing nursery rhymes with your child at home. 

Ask your child to teach you the signs that

they have been learning in nursery. 

Each week in nursery, we will learn a new nursery

rhyme and makaton sign. This helps us build new

vocabulary, develop numeracy skills and improve

memory and concentration. 

 

Some of the rhymes we have learnt this term are: 

 

Things you can do at home: 

 

READING:

The Gingerbread Man 

How to catch a star 

Aliens Love Underpants 

Astro Girl 

Max and the Tag Along Moon 

Stick Man 

We will be reading lots of different stories together at

carpet time. 

 

Things you can do at home: 

 

Read with your child at home, look at the pictures and talk

about what is happening in them. Can your child predict what

is happening from the pictures? 

 

Books we will be reading at the nursery: 

 

PARENT WORKSHOPS:
We will be starting to have parent workshops to

help support with curriculum goals, we will start

with ‘Brilliant Bookworms’ where you can come

and share a book with your child which they can

then take home and share with you at home, then

return the following week. 

This will be held on a Wednesday and will be held

in the playground AM session 11:30-11:45, then

PM session 3:00-3:15 will look forward to seeing

you there! 

CHRISTMAS SHOWS:
This term, we will be hosting out

Christmas show- this will be an

opportunity to see your child be a ‘proud

performer’ and see them singing some

Christmas songs. 

We will also be running some crafty

activities throughout the hub for you to

enjoy with your child AM session 11:00-

11:45 and PM session 2:30-3:15 on the

19th December 2023


